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To: Life Assurance Companies
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Zimbabwe Association Pension Funds

Life Offices Association

CALL FOR INPUT INTO THE PENSION AND PROVIDENT FUND REGULATIONS

1.

2.

3.

4.

As you are aware the new Pensions and provident Funds Act [Chapter

24:32] came into effect on 2 September 2022, In terms of Section 62 of the

Act, the Commission maymake regulations:

(a) prescribing anything which under the Act is required or permitted to be

prescribed or,

(b)which is necessary or convenient to be prescribed for carrying out or

giving effect to the Act and for ensuring the proper conduct of pension

and provident fund business in Zimbabwe.

Pursuant to the above the Commission has developed draft regulations for

stakeholder input.
In this regard, the Commission makes a call for stakeholder input to

facilitate gazetting of the new Regulations to support implementation of

the Act.

We look forward to receiving your input by 23 January 2023.

Yours sincerely

Grace Muradzikwa
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